
I am a constituent of Mr Nearman and I strongly petition that you remove him form office in response to his gross behavior prior to 
and during the disruptive and violent protest at the Capital on Dec 21, 2020.  It is time to take a stand against the tendency to mix 
armed violence into our political debate.  I support effective representation that stays in the Capital engaged in legitimate legislative 
procedures and debate rather than bending to extreme partisan show boating. In the name of good governance and effective 
representation please remove Nearman.


